
Western’s Code of Student Conduct defines the standard 
of conduct expected of students at Western and sets out 
the disciplinary procedures that the University will follow. 

The Code stipulates that it be reviewed by the Board 
of Governors every five years and the Board has 
established an ad hoc committee to conduct the 
current review. The committee, chaired by Iain Scott, 
Dean of Western’s Faculty of Law, invites written and 
oral submissions from interested individuals within and 
outside the University community regarding the content 
of the Code or its implementation. The committee’s 
report, including any recommended revisions to the 
Code, will be submitted to the Board in early 2017.

Written submissions should be addressed to Dean Iain 
Scott, Code of Student Conduct Review Committee, 
University Secretariat, Room 4101 Stevenson Hall, or to 
iain.scott@uwo.ca. The deadline for receipt of written 
submissions is Friday, October 7, 2016.

Individuals wishing to meet with the committee should 
indicate this in their written submissions.
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The Code may be viewed at: 
www.uwo.ca/univsec/pdf/board/code.pdf


